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Dear Mr Sheehy
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Planning
attention John Sheehy

re: Planning Application Consultation 2015/1772/P

215a Besize Road, London NW6 4AA

I am a resident of Priory Road and | would strangly object to the change of use from retail to a community centre,

that part of Belsize Road has small shops, including a new artisan bakery and chocolate shop which lend themselves

to the village atmosphere, you should be encouraging more shops like these, another community centre would

mean more traffic and pedestrians in an already narrow part of the road.

Best regards,
David Graff
43 Priory Road
NW6 4NS



